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Diamond Williams ooo\a\ll - l -P 
From: Martha Johnson [marthaj@fcta.com] 
Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
cc: 

Monday, July 12,2010 3:56 PM 

David Konuch; Adam Teitzman; Carolyn Ridley; gene.watkins@cbeyond.net; D. Anthony 
Mastando; de.oroark@one.verizon.com; Douglas Nelson; gdiamond@covad.com; Jerry 
Hallenstein; Katherine Mudge; Beth Keating; Lisa Harvey; matt.feil@akerman.com; Robert 
Culpepper ; Susan Berlin; Tracy Hatch; Vicki Kaufman; Greg Follensbee; 
maryrose.sirianni@att.com 
Docket No. 000121A - FCTA’s Request for Meeting Subject: 

Attachments: 000121A FCTA meeting request 7-12-10.pdf 

Attached is an electronic filing for the docket referenced below. If you have any questions, please 
contact David Konuch at the number below. Thank you. 

A. The person responsible for this electronic filing is: 
David A. Konuch 
Senior Counsel, Regulatory Law and Technology 
Florida Cable Telecommunications Association 
246 E. 6~ Avenue 
Tallahassee, FL 32303 

850-68 1-9676 
dkonuch@,fcta&om 

850-68 1-1 990 

B. The docket title is: In Re: Docket No. 000121 - Investigation into the establishment of 
operations support systems permanent performance measures for incumbent local exchange 
telecommunications companies. (AT&T FLORIDA TRACK) 

C. This document is filed on behalf of the Florida Cable Telecommunications Association, Inc. 

D. This document has a total of 1 page. 

E. Description of document: FCTA’s Request for Meeting. 

Thank you, 

Martha Johnson 
Regulatory Assistant 
Florida Cable Telecommunications Association 
246 E. 6th Avenue 
Tallahassee, FL 32303 
850/68 1 - 1990 
850/681-9676 (fax) 

7/12/2010 



Florida Cable Telecommunications Association 

Steve \Tierson, President 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 

July 12,2010 

Lisa Harvey, Assistant Director 
Jerry Hallenstein, Government Analyst II 
Pauline Evans, Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2450 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0860 

RE: Docket No. 00012lA-TP 

Dear Ms. Harvey, Mr. Hallenstein, and Ms. Evans, 

As you know, FCTA and its member companies have been seeking to restart the work,.sp 
process in this docket, and have sent several letters to  Staff to this effect, the last one dated 
May 7,2010. On May 20, 2010, all parties received a response to our May 7 letter from 
Timisha Brooks, who wrote that the Staff was reviewing documents submitted by all 
parties, and that a meeting would be scheduled to discuss same. 

It's our understanding that Ma. Brooks has left the Commission to accept a position with 
Florida's Department of Revenue, and that Ms. Evans will now be the counsel handling this 
docket. 

We had originally hoped to schedule a meeting for Friday, July 16,2010. However, I 
learned this morning that Rick Wolfe of Comcast, who would like to attend the meeting, 
will be traveling to the West Coast that day to attend NARUC. 

Accordingly, we would hke to schedule the meeting for Monday, July 19, 2010, in the 
afternoon, if possible so that Mr. Wolfe may attend telephonically. Please let me know if 
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this date will work for your schedule. I c2 

Thanks very much. 7 
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